
Welcome back to school everybody!  

The staff hope that you all had a wonderful Summer   

spending time together and making lots of amazing      

memories. We are hoping that this year will be a great year 

together, full of creativity, challenges and time for learning 

and achieving new knowledge. We look forward to working 

in partnership with our wonderful Blencathra families  

~ Mrs Horner, Mrs Ward and Class 1 Team! 

SUPERSTAR MOMENTS  

These can be found on the school website on 
our class page. When your child achieves 
something that you wish to share with us, 
please complete a ‘Superstar’ and send it in to 
school 

We will be able to share that achievement 
with your child and the children in the class 
and put them on the ‘Superstar Board’ 

Remember we are a partnership to enable your 
child to 

‘Be the best that they can be’ 

Mrs N Horner – Teacher/Lower School 

Leader  

Mrs C Ward –  Teacher (Friday) 

Mrs T Calvert – Senior Teaching  

Assistant 

Mrs D Capstick – Teaching Assistant/

HLTA (PPA Thursday) 

CREATIVE CURRICULUM This half term theme is: Settling 

back in to school and ‘Marvellous Me!’. 

Please feel free to email me with any compliments, worries or queries on  

nhorner@penruddock.cumbria.sch.uk 

Many thanks, Mrs Horner. 

 

Our new Reception children: 

Amelie, Rebecca, Jacob, Benji, Daisy, and 

Lucas. 



 Please can you name all items of clothing including shoes and wellies. Wellies can be brought 

to school in a bag and kept in school in lockers. 

 PE this half term is on Monday and Tuesday. Please remember your PE kits everyday as we 

may have additional PE time. We will try to be outside as much as possible so don’t forget 

joggers and jackets.  

 Please can earrings be taken out for PE or send in plasters for your child to cover the  

     earrings with. 

 Always remember water bottles too. 

 Little Wandle Reading books will be sent home on Thursdays. 

 Spellings ~ new spellings for Year 1 & 2 will be set on Google Classroom each week and 

tested on Wednesdays. Passwords to Google Classroom will be sent out this week too. 

 Homework will be sent home on Friday for KS1. 


